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*** Media Release *** 
Irondequoit DMV Closing March 25th For Relocation 

 
(Rochester NY) – The Irondequoit DMV located at 545 Titus Ave. will be closed starting Monday 
March 25th until further notice as the branch relocates to a larger, more modern space nearby. The 
Greece, Henrietta, and Downtown DMV branches will maintain their normal hours and there will 
be additional Mobile DMV opportunities available. 
 
The Greece DMV is open Saturday March 30th and Saturday April 27th from 8:30am - 12:30pm. 
 
The following DMV branches host late hours for the general public: 

 
Downtown DMV Mondays until 6:30 pm 
Greece DMV  Tuesdays until 6:30 pm 
Henrietta DMV Thursdays until 6:30 pm 

 
The Mobile DMV Unit will operate at the Lincoln Branch Public Library at 851 Joseph Ave. 
from 10:00am-3:30pm on the following dates to serve residents impacted by this temporary 
closure: 
 

Mondays April 1st  April 15th April 22nd April 29th 
Tuesdays  April 9th  April 23rd April 30th 
Thursdays April 4th April 11th April 18th April 25th May 2nd 

 
The monthly Mobile DMV Unit will be available at the following dates & locations: 
 

Brockport Wed April 3rd 10am-3:30pm 49 State St. Brockport, NY 14420 
IBERO Friday April 5th 10am-3:30pm 214 Clifford Ave. Rochester, NY 14621 
East Rochester Wed April 10th 10am-3:30pm 317 Main St. East Rochester, NY 14445 
Ogden Wed April 17th 10am-3:30pm 269 Ogden Center Rd. Spencerport, NY 14559 

 
Visit monroecounty.gov/dmv to learn more about completing transactions online. 
 
If you have questions or need more information please contact our communications officer 
Katelyn Plonczynski-Cruz at mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov. 
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